
CINCINNATI MODEL INVESTMENT CLUB

MEETING MINUTES, DECEMBER 11, 2004

After Christmas socializing, Presiding partner, Don Bunnell, opened the December meeting at 9:30 a.m.  Members absent Mary (Lois) and Harvey (Don).  The November meeting minutes were approved as written with motion by Dene and 2nd by Virginia.

Treasurer's report (Joyce) reported balances (previously emailed) and brought us up to date re brokerage and partnership agreements with Scottrade ("Brokerage Account Application") which requires three signatures.  Financial report was filed for audit.

OLD BUSINESS:

ValueLine:  Don announced we will not be able to order on-line documents for 2005 so we need to find other sources to replace ValueLine.
Letter written to Greenhills thanking council for use of building facilities was read by Marge and will be sent to Council and local newspaper.
NEW BUSINESS:

Nominating Committee for election of officers for 2005 presented the slate for election as follows:

· Don Bunnell, Presiding Partner 

· James Hurt, Education Partner

· Marty Eckerle, Treasurer

· Mike Griffin, Assistant Treasurer

· Marge Daniels, Recording Partner.  Mary Beth Wolfe was appointed as Assistant Recording Partner. 

The club unanimously elected the candidates for the year 2005.

EDUCATION:  Marge presented the education program using spreadsheet for evaluating banks.  Two small banks, Dorel (DRL) and Oriental Financial Group (OFG) were presented.  
STOCK STUDY:  Marge made a smooth transition to stock study by continuing small companies in the financial sector using the DRL and OFG as examples.

WATCH LIST:

Walgreen, Gentex, Kohl, Pfizer, Biomet will be discussed at the January meeting.

PORTFOLIO UPDATE

1. ACS 
Marty
in buy range 

2. HD 
Joyce
in buy range 

3. LNCR 
Marge
in buy range

4. UTSI 
Virginia
in buy range

5. HELE  
Mary B.
in buy range

6. JJ 
Dene
in hold range

7. LLL  
Gerry
in buy range
DECISIONS TO BUY: 

Remove limit order on LLL and buy ten shares LLL at $73.00/share ($740)  

Buy twenty shares of Dorel at market.

At the January 15th meeting, all SSGs will be updated and reviewed.  Members assigned stocks should send SSGs to Jim.  

Book Recommendation:  Tracey will summarize Bulls Eye Investing by John Mauldin at the February meeting.

Announcement:  June 3rd Compufest.

Respectfully submitted,

Lois M. Hatch, Recording Partner
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